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January 1, 2018 

 

The California State Columbiettes will convene for its 3rd Annual Convention on Friday 
June 22nd and Saturday June 23rd, 2018 at 
St Anthony Catholic Church located at 971 O’Hara Avenue Oakley 94561. 
 

Enclosed is the convention packet information. 
 

On behalf of myself and the California State Officers, we hope that you and other sister 
Columbiettes will be able to join us for the Convention. 

If you need any additional information, you can contact Fran Kennealy at 
Columbiette10414@aol.com or 925-437-8425. 

You may also visit our website at www.californiacolumbiettes.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Fran Kennealy 

Fran Kennealy 
California State President 


